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Headworks Property Boundary Line Agreement
Details: In February 2015, staff presented a description of the discrepancies in various surveys
completed since the 1920's in regards to the property line between the City’s Headworks property
and three adjacent property owner’s (Towle, Lovell, and Hoyt) to the west. At that time, Council
provided direction to have the City Attorney draft a proposed boundary line agreement that the
parties would sign stating that the property line established in the 1920’s survey would become the
property line of record. Staff reviewed the attached boundary line agreement and associated figure
with Council at the workshop.
Presenter: Steve Wall, Public Works Director
Recommended Action: Staff recommends this item be placed on the August 17, 2015 Consent
Agenda for Council’s consideration.
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